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Northwest Louisiana Master Gardeners Association
Celebrates Le Tour des Jardins 2024
The date is set, the Gardens are selected and you are invited to participate at our Garden Bazaar during our annual Le Tour des Jardins.   The highly anticipated garden tour showcasing lovely area gardens will be held on June 1st and June 2nd, 2024.  The Garden Bazaar will be held May 31st and June 1st & 2nd, beginning with the Pre-Party at 5pm Friday night.
The Garden Bazaar will be held at the Red River Research Station on Hwy 71 in Bossier again this year.   The Research Station has nice shade trees, ample parking, and a loading and unloading area.  We plan to have food trucks again this year.   Porta-Potties will be conveniently located for the vendors as well.
Please complete and return the enclosed Contract Agreement to reserve and insure your Booth space. All contracts received by May 1, 2024 will qualify for our “Early Bird Special” of a 10 percent savings on booth space.  Vendors are expected to provide their own tables, chairs, table covers/decorations and tents if necessary/desired.  However, the RRRS does have a limited number of tables available for a small rental fee. Please see the contract for more details.
You may set-up Friday, May 31st from noon until 5pm. Please plan to have your booth ready for the sale and Pre-Party festivities no later than 4:30pm. We ask that you have your booth open until 7:00pm to accommodate the Garden owners and active Master Gardeners who will be working at the Gardens during the Tour.

The hours for the Garden Bazaar are Saturday 9am-5pm, Sunday 12-5pm.  Tear down will occur after close of the Tour on Sunday at 5pm.

We look forward to seeing you!

Please call or email Lynn Poole, Vendor Chairman, with any questions you have.  My number is 318-393-2323, or email me at marlyn@bellsouth.net.  I look forward to hearing from you
, 


Lynn E Poole

